
 

Grand Junction, Colorado, 
 
August 18, 1926. 
 
The city council of the city of Grand Junction met in regular 
session at 7:30 o'clock P.M. Those present and answering to roll 
call were: Councilmen Ellison, Meders, Bear, Logsden, Moslander 
and President Bell, presiding; City Manager Thompson, City Clerk 
Bliss, and City Attorney Hinman. 
 
Councilman Fairley was absent. 
 
The oath of office was administered to C. P. Bliss, as City 
Auditor and Ex-Officio City Clerk. 

 
On motion of Councilman Bear, seconded by Councilman Meders, the 
City Manager was authorized to employ an auditor to check up the 
accounts of Ex-City Clerk Fred A. Peck from the last previous 
audit to date. 
 
Request was presented by C. B. Cook to erect a concrete building 
and board fence on lots at the corner of 12th street and Belford 
Ave. for the sale of automobile parts and accessories. On motion 
regularly made, seconded and carried the request was denied. 
 
Written request was presented by DR. George H. Chiles that his 
name be taken off of the petition for paving Chipeta Ave. from 
first to seventh streets. On motion of Councilman Moslander, 

seconded by Councilman Bear, the request was ordered filed. 
 
Mr. Frank Callahan appeared before the Council in person and 
requested that a carnival and street fair might be held on Main 
Street, under the auspices of the American Legion, during their 
convention in this city August 25 to 28, 1926. On motion of 
Councilman Bear, seconded by Councilman Meders, permission was 
granted to put on such a carnival and fair, provided it was put 
on by local merchants, all license fees to be collected by the 
American Legion. 
 
On motion regularly made by Councilman Meders, seconded by 
Councilman Moslander, and carried, the City Clerk was authorized 
to advertise for bids for the paving of District No. 17. 

 
On motion of Councilman Bear, seconded by Councilman Meders, 
there being no more business to come before the Council, the 
meeting was adjourned. 
 
/s/ C.P. Bliss 
City Clerk. 


